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Early Bird Registration Packets for the 
2021-2022 School Year – Early Bird 
Registration packets went home last week in 
the weekly brown envelopes. Packets are due 
back by tomorrow, April 16th for the Early Bird 
tuition rates. 

 

3K & 4K Registration 2021-2022 – 3K & 4K 
Early registration will be open until tomorrow,  
April 16th. Please contact the school office for a 
Registration Packet. 
 

Reminder – 7th & 8th graders and Parents who 
are going on the Washington DC trip need to 
have their Comprehensive Medical Release 
& Permission Forms turned into the office by  
Wednesday, April 21st. Thank you! 

 

 

Mrs.  Curtis’s 3rd grade class 
 

Reading Incentive -The Prairie du Chien 

Police Department and Dairy Queen have  

worked together to provide an incentive for kids 

to read and learn about Police officers and 

what they do.  Each student that reads all 7 

books receive a free mini blizzard coupon from 

Dairy Queen.  Congratulations to the 3rd grade 

class!  Great Job! 

 

  

 

From the Principal 
 

Dear families, 
 

I have set the Lord always before me. 
Because he is at my right hand.  

I will not be shaken. 
Psalm 16:8 

 

We celebrated the 2nd graders First 
Communion this past weekend. It was a 
beautiful service and the students all looked 
so nice. Thank you for Mrs. Wachuta for 
preparing our students for this big day! 
 

Registration for fall is underway and going 
well. Remember to register! If you are not 
planning on returning to Prairie Catholic, 
please contact the office to let us know. 
 

Some great lessons are happening 
throughout the building. Middle school 
science is creating circuits, first grade is 
working on counting by 10’s, and in Religion 
we are learning the Holy Days of Obligation. 
 

Have a Blessed Week! 
 
Principal Spindler 
 

 

 

 
   

 

 



 

 

Prayer 

Dear God, thank you for this beautiful 

planet.  Bless it and keep it safe from 

harm.  We pray for the protection of the 

animals, the soil, air, and water.  May we 

care for all you have made.  Help us to 

love the Earth as you do.   

Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Coming Home Today 
Below is the information coming home this 
week. If you have any questions, please 
contact the school office.  
 

 Newsletter 
 

Upcoming Events 

April 16th – Break the Code day – Cowboy 
Day - $1.00  
April 16th – Early Bird Registration forms 
due to the office  
April 19th – Middle School Art & Culture 
Club – Japanese Theme – meet after 
school  
April 28th – Mid Term 4 
May 4 – May Crowning 
May 10-16th – 7/8th grade Washington DC 
Trip 
May 26th – 8th grade graduation    
May 28th – Last Day of School 
                                                                         
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Prairie Catholic School 

Mission Statement 

To form Catholic leadership through 

academic excellence, personal 

relationships with Christ and Christian 

service! 

 

                      
 

 


